Minutes of MUG committee meeting Tuesday 5th February 2013

Present

Emma Jack (chair), Harry Hewat, Vivienne Foxley, Clair, Kelly, Carrie Rutherford, Michael Row (minutes).

Apologies

Barry Buitekant ,Louisa ,

Minutes of last meeting

These were agreed.

Email/website

Harry to clean up the web site and tidy up loose ends so that minutes are available.

Notice boards

Wendy had asked about renewing the notice boards, but Emma said that Hackney council has no money available for this.

Finances

Cheques were written out to cover the cost of hiring Nye Beven Hall for Novembers General Meeting (£30) and for the purchase of a laminator (£65.62).

Constitution

In response to queries from Michael Munrane, Emma is to email him asking for his ideas on the MUG constitution. This will also be brought up at the next AGM, in March.

Tree planting

The Tree Musketeers had a successful day on Sunday planting six new trees in South Millfields with the help of volunteers from Happitimes Nursery.

Basket Ball Court

Emma to email the ODA about redoing the markings /resurfacing the basketball court and querying the need for match funding by the council, ccing Ian Rathbone.

Orchard path

It was suggested that we should talk to the council about getting the contractors to repair the new path as it is already showing signs of disintegration..

AGM

Vivienne to get in touch with Helen about hiring the Nye Bevan hall for the next AGM, 7pm on the 20^{th} March was suggested as a good date and time. £30 was to be budgeted for the hire of the hall and £40 for food and drinks. Harry to design a poster.

EcoACTIVE

ecoACTIVE in conjunction with Mandeville school want to become involved with the park. Dianne is to meet with them one Friday in March to talk about what projects they could become involved in.